
Charlottesville Catholic School
Friday Newsletter

4th Grade
November 8, 2024

Teacher’s Message/Announcements:
Dear 4th Grade Families,

We had a great week in 4th grade and hope you did as well! Please look in the
announcements section to schedule a conference if you would like one. Thank you for all
you do and please reach out to us if you have any questions. Have a fantastic weekend!

All the best,
4th Grade Team

Teacher email addresses
a.burgin@cvillecatholic.org h.meszaros@cvillecatholic.org

Important School Announcements

● Parent/Teacher Conferences will be on November 14 & 15. Please use this
link if you would like to schedule a conference. Calendly Link

● PokeMon cards and toys are a distraction to the school day. Please refrain from
allowing your child to bring collectors/trading cards or other toys to school unless
specifically notified by your child's teacher.

● Diaper Drive–Faith in Action is holding a Diaper Drive for Loaves & Fishes now
through November 22. Collection bins will be in the student hallways. Your
donation of new packages or boxes of diapers is greatly appreciated by the food
pantry and parents in need.

● Lost & Found: The Lost & Found is piling up! In addition to student items, there
are several items that have been left by adults after events. Please make sure
that student belongings (especially CCS-branded ones) are labeled. If you or
your child are missing something, please come in and check the Lost & Found.

mailto:a.burgin@cvillecatholic.org
mailto:h.meszaros@cvillecatholic.org
https://calendly.com/a-burgin/15min


Social Studies

This week in SS, students continued our unit which focuses on Native American history.
Students learned about how Native Americans have lived in Virginia for thousands of years
and which regions different tribes were. We also started our project on Chapter 2 which is
a diorama of a Native American village. We did the writing portion in class. The actual
creation of the diorama is to be done at home. The diorama is due on Monday, November
11.

Math

This week in Math, we finished multiplication strategies and estimating multiplication problems.
We also practiced word problems with multiplication aspects. Next week we will review the
strategies we learned and prepare for our test.

We will have our Math test on Thursday.

Language Arts/Reading/Writing

This week in LA, students began our new unit on nonfiction texts. This will culminate with a
research project on natural disasters!

Theology

This week in Theology, we learned about the different kinds of vocations and began researching
for our Saint Projects. Next week we will continue to research, begin writing the reports and
make our dolls. Thank you to everyone who donated for this project.



Science

This week in Science, we reviewed the water cycle and learned about types of clouds. We went
outside for a cloud hunt. Sadly, the sky was uncooperative. We also reviewed and had our test.
Next week, we will look at landforms and the Earth.


